
           Livonia Public Schools 
District Services 

 
 
 
 
Date: April 14, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:    Quarterly Dashboard Report – 1st Quarter 2023 
 

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the April 24, 2023 Committee of 
the Whole meeting for Plante Moran Cresa to report out to the Board of Education 
the Quarterly Dashboard Report. This will be Plante Moran Cresa’s general report 
through the first quarter of 2023 and will include bond projects. 

 
Thank you. 

 
  

c: Board of Education 
 
 PF/ko 
 


